
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
27 April 2012 
            
Newsletter No 28 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The Rt Reverend David Urquhart, Bishop of Birmingham, will be joining us for our usual celebration 
assembly on Monday 30 April 2012.  He will be spending time in school visiting classrooms and 
talking to the children. It would be lovely to see any parents/carers who are able to attend the 
celebration assembly.  
 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday.  

    Hana Fitzpatrick    Nursery 
For sharing and thinking about 

another child. 

  Gwen Jones   RW 
For making very good progress in 

her reading. 

Jadine Duncan  RG 
For learning to read all of the 

45 reception words 
confidently. 

Ismail Hussain  1H 
For super science work on 

growing plants. 

Adeeb Chafekar     1/2L 
For writing an excellent diary entry 
in Literacy based on the story ‘Lost 

and Found’. 

Nshae Thompson  2S 
For writing an excellent non 

chronological report about The 
Great Fire of London. 

Jagjeet Hayer 3L 
For making a huge improvement 

in his Literacy. 

 Anika Sowan  3/4MW 
For generating valid reasons for a 

persuasive argument. 

Eli Lane   4W 
For creating an excellent 

information poster about St 
George’s Day 

Celeste Nembhard   5B 
For excellent descriptive writing. 

  Isla Sutton   5/6S 
For excellent story writing. 

  Tasnia Islam  6SH 
For always putting 100% effort 

in all subject areas. 

 
Weekly Certificates 
Lining Up 1H 

Spick and Span RW 
Movement Bird Award 3L 
Gymnastic Monkey for PE 1H 

Attendance 5/6S 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 3/4MW   Runner up goes to 1H 

 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 30 April 2012. The lucky children 
will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 

 Tayshawn Jackson      1/2L         
For showing excellent manners 

to the children and others around 
school. 

 Wiktoria Dziabowski    5/6S  
For always showing kindness 

and consideration towards 
others. 



 
 
 
Reminder about Parent’s Meeting regarding Academy 
Can I please remind parents/carers about the Parent’s Meeting on Tuesday 1 May 2012 at 3:30pm 
regarding conversion to Academy status. Could you please return your slip to indicate if you will be 
attending. Thank you. 
 
May Day Bank Holiday 
There will be no school on Monday 7 May 2012 as this is May Day Bank Holiday.  School will be 
open on Tuesday 8 May 2012 as normal. 
 
Social Networking Sites 
Could I remind parents/carers to please supervise you child’s use of the computer at home.  
Facebook and other social networking websites should not be used by children under 13 years of 
age. 
 
Attendance 
Parents/carers have been sent a reminder about holidays during school time.  Can I please remind 
you about the importance of regular school attendance and that the school cannot authorise 
holidays during term time.  We continue to remind parents/carers about regular attendance and 
punctuality. 
 
Term Dates 

Half Term holiday 

Children break up on 
Friday 1 June 2012 

and return to school on 
Monday 11 June 2012 

 
Have a lovely weekend.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher 


